

Oct.30 - Nov. 4, 2017

Mon. Oct 30th 8am +Eduardo Guanlao Tues. Oct. 31st 8am +Bert Donkers

Wed. Nov. 1st 8am + Eulalie & Patrick Kinney

Thurs. Nov. 2nd 8am +All Souls' Mass

7pm +All Souls' Mass

Fri. Nov. 3rd 8am +Adalard Angeles

7pm +Alvira Viegas

Sat. Nov. 4th 9am +Mary White, +Carlos

Almeida, +Alvarez DeMelo, +Antonio & Clara DeMelo, +Joao & Maria Viveiros, +Maria Oliveira, +Vincenzo & Angelina Quaratarone, +Aurora Doscantos

SENIOR MEN'S HIGH SCHOOL RETREAT

The Office of Vocations is hosting a day retreat at Our Lady of the Airways Parish, Mississauga, on Saturday, November 25 from 8:30 a.m. to 5 p.m. This retreat will provide time to pray, interact & socialize with other young Catholic men. Seminarians deliver talks on practical aspects of faith.

The day includes Mass, Adoration & Confession. Registration for the retreat is to be done online at: www.vocationstoronto.ca (under Programs) or http://bit.ly/2xh8uMA

For more information please call the Office of Vocations at: 416-968-0997 or email: vocations@archtoronto.org.

WELCOMING ARMS TOILETRY DRIVE



We will be having a drive for Welcoming Arms on the weekend of November 18/19th. They are in need of the following items:

Large containers of liquid laundry detergent (they take these and decant into smaller containers), small containers of dish detergent, disposable razors (men's and women's), small containers of shaving cream, shampoo, conditioner, paper towels. Please no soap....they have enough soap to last until 2020....

OUR PARISH, OUR FUTURE

If you did not receive the package for the capital campaign in the mail they are now available at the back of the church or in the office during the week. Thank you for following up.

The process is moving forward. Twenty-four households have responded as of this past Wednesday, we know there are many more who will be responding in the near future.

If you need any clarifications do not hesitate to call the office. Practical questions Nancy can answer and Fr. Frank is happy to discuss your support with you if that is useful.

Thank you to all who have volunteered to do follow up phone calls. Many hands make light work, so we trust that this will not be an overly arduous task. We of course will not be calling those who have already responded to the campaign.

We look forward to your generous support of this important effort in the life of the parish.

FIRST COMMUNION AND CONFIRMATION

Letters for both sacraments are at the back of the church. First Communion is green and Confirmation is yellow. These letters will explain how to proceed to get your children ready for these sacraments. Children in grade two and seven in our parish schools have received these letters in September.

Speak to one of the pastoral team after mass to get a registration form for either sacrament.

CATHOLIC WOMEN'S LEAGUE

The Catholic Women's League is excited to host its 22nd Annual Christmas Fair and Silent Auction on Saturday, November 18, 2017 from 9:00 a.m. until 2:00 p.m. in Lynett Hall. Highlights include: Bake Sale, Luncheon from 11 a.m. until 1:00 p.m., All Day Draws every 30 minutes, Raffle Tickets for Sale, 20 Vendor Tables,

Tacky Treasures, Silent Auction (closes at 2pm)

All funds raised will benefit local charitable organizations in our community. We are looking for donations of baked goods and auction items, as well as student volunteers for the event. Please contact caroline.berryman@outlook.com for more information.



EDGE youth group is for grades 6-8. Please pick up the registration form in the foyer of the church. The next EDGE night will be titled It Takes Two and will take place this Friday, November 3rd from 6:30—8 PM in Lynett Hall. New tweens are welcome. Bring your friends!

CLIFE TEEN

The Kick-Off night for Life Teen will be on Monday, October 30, from 6:30-8:30 PM in Lynett Hall. *All teens are invited!*

High school teens that would like to volunteer with EDGE on Fridays from approximately 6-9PM, may also get community service hours.

For more information speak to Fr Marijan after Mass, call the office at 905-727-4594, or email, olgyouthm@gmail.com

DISCERNMENT RETREAT

The Office of Vocations invites single Catholic men, 17 years and older to attend a Discernment Retreat from Friday, November 10 (begins at 7 p.m.) to Sunday November 12, 2017 at St. Francis Centre, Caledon.

This is a good retreat for men who are at crossroads in discerning God's desired vocation for them. The retreat offers guided reflections, Mass, Adoration, Confession and the assistance of a vocations team. Register online at www.vocationstoronto.ca. Registrants 17 years old require parental consent.

For more information, please contact the Office of Vocations at: 416 968 0997; email: vocations@archtoronto.org.

FIRST FRIDAY ADORATION

This Friday, November 3rd we will have Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament from 12 noon until 7pm. Mass will be celebrated at 7pm. Our parish intention is for the deceased members of our families and of our parish.

MASS OF REMEMBRANCE

There will be a special Mass of Remembrance on All Souls' Day, Thursday, November 2nd at 7pm here at the parish.

At the mass we will pray in a particular way for those of the parish who have died this past year. Come and pray for those members of our parish whose absence you grieve.

ALL SOUL'S DAY MASS INTENTIONS

November is traditionally the month that we pray for our deceased relatives and friends.

Envelopes will be available at the back on which to record the names of those you wish to have remembered at the masses of November.

Whether you put a donation in the envelope is strictly your choice.

THANK YOU FROM THE KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS

We wish to offer a big thank you to the parish from the Aurora Council of the Knights of Columbus for your support of the Pasta Dinner which took place on Saturday, October 21st, 2017. With proceeds of over \$1400, our Council will be making a donation to the Aurora Food Pantry.

We also wish to thank all those who prepared homemade sauce for the event: Maria Colangelo, John Iafrate, Sandra Fortini and Susan Sturges. Thank you as well to our donors; Italpasta for the pasta, Carlito's Churrasco & Bakery for cooking the pasta, and Tim Horton's Oak Ridges for providing the coffee.

Finally, we wish to thank those who donated raffle prizes; DeVine Wines, EGO Hair Studio, Athletify, Aurora Paint & Decorating, A & F Hair Elite, Greystones Restaurant, Home Hardware Aurora, Kathy and Jay Evelyn, Elita Ltd., and 134 International Hair Centre



Our next event will be the sale of Christmas Poinsettias during the month of November. Be sure to keep an eye out in the bulletin on how to place your order!